
MACMILLAN
COFFEE MORNING

YOU ARE ALL INVITED EARLY YEARS

We are holding our MacMillan
Coffee Morning on Friday 27th
September from 9.30am in the
Dining Hall (details below).
All we ask is you make a donation to
enjoy a tea or coffee and some cake
with us. We will also have a raffle
and some opportunities to win
prizes, all for a good cause. 
Due to space, we respectfully ask
that each child has a maximum of 2
adults attending the coffee morning.
There will be seats for adults to sit
with their child’s class this year.
P1 families have received a separate
invitation to the P1 afternoon tea on
Thursday 26th September.

Class Timetable

9.30-10am - P7/6, P2, P4/3, P5

10.05-10.35am - P7H, P3D, P4, P6/5

10.40-11.10am - P7Y, P3G, P5/4, P6

All Early Years families
are invited to attend the
coffee morning. If you
would like your child to
attend the coffee
morning with you they
are very welcome to
come along and they can
be dropped off at the
Early Years afterwards. 

Any home baking or biscuit
and cake donations would
be gratefully received.
These can be dropped in at
the school office on
Thursday evening or by
9am on Friday 27th
September.
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SUPPORTED LEARNING

DONATIONS

Pupils in Supported Learning
can be collected by their
parents if they wish to take
them to the Coffee Morning
between 9.30-11am as we know
some of our learners couldn’t
tolerate the large crowds and
therefore going as a class
would not be beneficial.


